
 
 
INVITATION TO BID  
 
The Town of Greeneville Parks & Recreation Department is now accepting bids for scoreboards. 
Specifications may be found online at www.greenevilletn.gov under Current Solicitations. Exact 
specifications must be followed by the winning bidder. The bid price must include all shipping 
and handling costs. All bids must be sealed and mailed to Greeneville Town Hall, 200 N. College 
St., Greeneville, TN 37745. Envelopes must be marked “Scoreboard Bid”. Bids will be opened 
in the boardroom of Greeneville Town Hall on Tuesday, March 14, 2023, at 11:00 am. The Town 
reserves the right to reject any and/or all bids, to waive technicalities or informalities, and to 
accept any bid deemed to be in the best interest of the Town. 
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